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FROM: 	Grace Bennett 
DIRECT: +64 4 498 4979 
EMAIL: grace.bennett@chapmantripp.com  

The Hearings Panel 	 PARTNER: John Knight 

Queenstown Lakes District Council 
	

REF: 	042271958/2811438.1 

by email 

QUEENSTOWN LAKES PROPOSED DISTRICT PLAN: DESIGNATIONS HEARING 

1 	We represent Radio New Zealand Limited (RNZ) in relation to the Queenstown Lakes 
Proposed District Plan, on which RNZ made a submission. 

2 	RNZ's submission opposed the Council's Proposed Designation 560, which covered 
the land currently leased from the Council by RNZ, on which RNZ's radio 
transmitting facilities are located. 

3 	The s 42A Hearing Report states that the Council has decided to withdraw 
Designation 560. Ms Balme, for the Council, has also confirmed that the Council will 
be withdrawing Designation 560. As such, the relief sought by RNZ appears to have 
been addressed. 

4 	Therefore, RNZ will not be appearing at, or filing evidence for, this hearing, but 
requests that this letter be tabled to be considered by the Hearing Panel alongside 
RNZ's submission. 

5 	Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 

Yours sincerely 

(eA/t/t f.  

Grace Bennett 

SOLICITOR 

DIRECT: +64 4 498 4979 

EMAIL: grace.bennett@chapmantripp.com  
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